



Lori Jones / Dan Kaplan Interim Co-Directors

Vice President Business Services

JUN 0 1 2011

Received

Thomas L. Berkley Square 2000 San Pablo Avenue, Fourth Floor Oakland, California 94612 510-2712-9100 / Fax: 510-271-9108 ssadirector@acgov.org http://alamedasocialservices.org

May 24, 2011

Lorenzo Legaspi Chabot-Las Positas Community College 5020 Franklin Drive Pleasanton, CA 94588 Vice Chancellor Business Services

Subject: CONTRACT RENEWAL

Dear Lorenzo Legaspi,

Please accept this letter as verification of the Alameda County Social Services Agency's (SSA) intent to execute a new contract between the County of Alameda and Chabot-Las Positas Community College

for continued delivery of Support Services for PRIDE training services for the fiscal year of July 1, 2011 through June 30, 2012. The preliminary maximum contract amount of \$32,640.00 is being recommended for contract funding renewal to the Alameda County Board of Supervisors. It is also included in the current County budget being considered by the Board of Supervisors for FY 2011-2012. The Board will consider this recommendation at their June 7, 2011 scheduled meeting. This contract will be fully executed after July 1, 2011.

The recommended contract renewal amount is reflective of, and based on priority service needs to SSA clientele with the final FY 2011-2012 contract award level to be determined upon Board approval. SSA will continue current discussions with your organization regarding scope of work and desired outcomes for the new contract to be implemented July 1, 2011. We expect to schedule individual and Contract cluster meetings within the next few weeks to discuss specific changes to your contract.

The funding source for this award is CWS-Training.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact your contracts liaison at the Contracts Office.

Sincerely,

Martin Torow Contracts Manager

Cc: Lori Jones/Dan Kaplan, Interim Co-Directors Vanessa Cormier